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SENT BY EMAIL 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 
(2002). 
 
I now respond to your request as follows: 
 

“I would be grateful if you could provide information regarding the number of teaching rooms at 
Glasgow Kelvin College that have C02 monitors installed.” 
 

• The College had 140 CO2 monitors delivered by the Scottish Government 
 

• 3 monitors are now damaged and unusable 
 

• The remaining 137 are distributed around four campuses as follows: 
 
Campus Total Teaching areas Other Broken 
     
East End 20 16 4 0 
Easterhouse 19 14 5 1 
Springburn 78 69 9 2 
West End  20 17 3 0 

     
Totals 137 116 21 3 

 
I trust the above response meets your request for information in full. 
 
Should you be unhappy with the College’s response you may seek a review, by writing to Derek 
Smeall, Principal.  Your grounds for seeking a review should be included in your request.    
 
I also wish to advise you that the Scottish Information Commissioner has launched an online 
appeals service via their website – the link is as follows:  
 
www.itspublicknowledge.info/appeal.  
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Other contact information for the Scottish Information Commissioner is listed below: 
 
Tel: 01334 464610 
Email: enquiries@itspublicknowledge.info 
 
Thank you for your interest in the College. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Donald Higgins – Durnan 
Corporate Support and Administration Manager  
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